Write a letter: You can cut out or copy the letter below. This text is simply a suggestion; you can change it to suit your own style.  Mail it to the address below, send to Wal-Mart online via http://walmartstores.com/contactus/feedback.aspx  or call Wal-Mart’s Ethics Department at 1-800-WM-ETHIC and let your voice be heard!
Please Note: Don’t forget to date and sign your letter and to add your name and address.

Mike Duke

CEO, Wal-Mart Stores, Inc.
702 Southwest Eighth Street

Bentonville, AR 72716-8611
Dear Mr. Duke,

I have been informed by the labor watchdog group China Labor Watch of serious worker rights violations in Wal-Mart’s Chinese supply chain, in a recent report specifically targeting Wah Sang (Huasheng) Packaging Factory and Hantai Shoe Factory.  Violations in these factories reflect wider issues in the Wal-Mart supply chain which need to end.

CLW reports that violations at these factories include below-minimum wages, dangerous working conditions, cramped dorms, unpaid and mandatory overtime, 77 hour weeks, and disguised layoffs.  I urge you to take immediate steps to ensure that all of your supplier factories in China are in compliance with Chinese labor law and accepted minimum labor standards of the International Labour Organization (ILO) of the United Nations.  

I also urge Wal-Mart to reassess its auditing system which has consistently failed to uncover labor violations.  Time and again external investigations of extreme labor abuses alert the world to the failure of Wal-Mart’s audit system, including this recent case of reportage on Hantai and Wah Sang factories where extensive audit falsification documentation was discovered.  In spite of Wal-Mart’s pledge to follow up on external allegations, CLW’s follow-up investigation on Hantai discovered that many of the problems identified in their 2008 report persist today.

As the world’s largest retailer, Wal-Mart has both the ability and responsibility to clean up sweatshop abuses in its supply chain in China and elsewhere.  I strongly urge your company not to abandon Wah Sang or Hantai factories, but to implement remediation plans in these factories and systemic changes to the way your Chinese supply chain is monitored.
Sincerely,

